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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT D2
1 BEDROOM

609 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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UNIT D3
1 BED + DEN

751 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT E2
2 BEDROOM

942 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT E6
2 BEDROOM

942 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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2 BED

751 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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BUILDING #1

UNIT A1
2 BEDROOM

1087 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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UNIT A1-ALT
2 BEDROOM

1088 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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2 BEDROOM

920 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B1
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853 S.F.
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The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B2
2 BEDROOM

927 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B3
2 BEDROOM

890 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B4
2 BEDROOM

974 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B5
2 BEDROOM

998 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B6
2 BEDROOM

890 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B7
2 BEDROOM

992 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B8
2 BEDROOM

870 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B9
2 BEDROOM

957 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT B10
2 BEDROOM

901 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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BUILDING #1

UNIT C2
1 BEDROOM + DEN

675 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 

LIVING/DINNING

DECK 54 S.F.

DEN

KITCHEN

W/D

BATH

MASTER BEDROOM

CLOSET

CLOSET

ENTRY

101 102 103 104 105 106 107 201 202 203 204 205 206 207

213
212 211 210 209 208

301 302 303 304 305 306 307

313
312 311 310 309 308

401 402 403 404 405 406

411 410 409 408 407



DEN

KITCHEN

ENTRY

LIVING/DINNING

DECK 54 S.F.

MASTER BEDROOM

BATH

W/D

CLOSET

CLOSET

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT C3
1 BEDROOM + DEN

709 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT C4
1 BEDROOM + DEN

710 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 

DEN

KITCHEN

ENTRY

LIVING/DINNING
MASTER BEDROOM

BATH

W/D

CLOSET
CLOSET

CLOSET

101
102

103

201
202

204

205

207

206

LOUNGE

203
208

301
302

304

305

307

306

303
309

308

401
402

404

405

407

406

403
409

408 BUILDING #2

DECK 54 S.F.



DECK 54 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT C5
1 BEDROOM + DEN

668 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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DECK 54 S.F.

CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 
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CRESCENT LIVING. A LIFESTYLE WITHIN REACH. LIVEATCRESCENDO.COM

UNIT D
1 BEDROOM

601 S.F.

The developer reserves the right to modify plans, specifications, room size, square footage, features and prices as deemed necesary without notification. All dimensions and 
sizes are approximate. This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering may only be made with the applicable disclosure statement and agreement of purchase and sale. E&OE. 

*Also available in unit 207
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